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October 26, 1960

M. Robert S. Hawkins
Box 778

Craig, Colorade

Dear Mr, Hawkins:

You may recall that last September, 1960 one of our engineers,
Haek ¥orrell, met you in the Curtis Field and the the Mason #1 MeDermott well

maammamn,mém,mséummm.
At that time you indicated that you had taken the well over as as a farmout
from Ancore and that you would submit the forms required by this this office.
is of this date we have heard nothing from you, Flease advise.
Very truly yours,

OIL AMD GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

WiS:eh

ce: Ancora Corporation
635 Petroleunm Club Bldg.,
Denver 2, Colorado



